Intercollegiate Consortium for a Master of Science in Nursing
Southeastern Louisiana University, McNeese State University, University of Louisiana at Lafayette
Minutes:  ICMSN Deans Advisory Group 
May 12, 2010    
11:30 A.M. – 1:00 P.M.

Members Present:	SLU: Dr. Barbara Moffett, Dr. Ann Carruth
			MSU: Dr. Peggy Wolfe, Dr. Valarie Waldmeier	 
			UL Lafayette: Dr. Gail Poirrier, Dr. Melinda Oberleitner, Dr. Paula Broussard, Dr. Donna Gauthier

Presiding:		Dr. Peggy Wolfe			

Location:		LITE Center, UL Research Park, Lafayette, Louisiana

	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Action Taken/Action Needed

	l.  Call to Order
	The meeting was called to order by Dr. Wolfe. 

Recorder for the meeting was Dr. Poirrier. 
	

	2.  New Business
    
2010 Summer  and Fall ICMSN Teaching Assignments/Class Schedules     
	Coordinators presented and delivered ICMSN assignments/schedules.
	Approval of presentation was unanimous.   

	3.  Tracks to concentration plans.
	Dr. B. Moffett presented details of a memo from Bradley O’Hara, Provost and VP for Academics and Student Affairs, UL System to Karen Denby, Interim Associate Commissioner for Academic Affairs.  The key information received from the La. BOR is that concentrations are not regulated by the BOR and the ICMSN can create and delete at will.  As a result of this information from the BOR, the ICMSN deans presented and requested approval of a notification letter to the LSBN regarding plans to begin transition from tracks to concentrations, effective Spring 2011.  Discussion followed.  
	Approval of letter content to LSBN and transition date of Spring 2011 was unanimous.  

	4.  Record keeping update.  
	Coordinators presented locations, site/methods for record keeping for various types of data such as minutes (Website), evaluation data (Survey Monkey), assessment data base, etc.
	None.

	5.  SACS:  Assessment Issues for ICMSN
	Dr. Oberleitner shared information requested by SACS during a recent UL accreditation visit regarding assessment and evaluation plans, methods and outcomes.   
	All agreed that assessment and evaluation updates across all ICMSN courses will be necessary for continued SACS accreditation.  

	6.   Other
	No other items were presented and meeting adjourned at 1 p.m. 
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